EMERGENCY MEDICINE CONFERENCE FEB 2023

Dear EM higher trainees, 
We would like to invite you to present a poster at the HST Pan- London Conference will be taking place on 23rd of February. This is a great opportunity to get a tick in the SLO box for research! 
We are accepting posters on any topic relating to EM, PEM or PHEM and it can be a QIP or a case report. If you would like your poster to be considered, then please send an abstract of no more than 500 words including the following: 

Aims Objectives and Background 
· Purpose of study
· Why topic is important
· What is new about your topic
Method and Design
· Describe the approach 
· Explain any methods used
Results and Conclusions
· State significant findings 

Closing date for submission is 9th of February.
Submission are to be sent via: https://lasepgmdesupport.hee.nhs.uk/support/home

You will be sent an email confirming you have been accepted. 
Printed poster size should be A0 (841 x 1189mm) and we will accept either landscape or portrait orientation 
There will be a competition and prize for the top 3 posters

